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NOTICE TO SHAREHOLDERS 

 

Closing of Conversion Request Period and Units formed 

 

Iguatemi S.A. (“Iguatemi” or “Company”) [B3: IGTI11], following the Material Fact disclosed on 

May 6, 2024, hereby informs its shareholders that on June 10, 2024, after the market closing, 

the Conversion Request Period has closed for the conversion of common shares into preferred 

shares issued by Iguatemi, exclusively for the formation of Units (the "Conversion"), pursuant to 

article 54 of the Company's Bylaws. 

Trading of the newly formed Units by the shareholders who requested the Conversion will begin 

on June 12, and the credit of the Units to such shareholders will only occur on June 13, 2024. 

On this date, the Board of Directors met to verify the results of the Conversion and confirmed 

that holders of 12,038,495 common shares requested the conversion of their common shares 

into preferred shares, in the proportion of one preferred share for every three (3) common 

shares. Therefore, 1,719,662 Units were formed that, added to the 218,620,690 Units issued by 

Iguatemi on this date, result in a total 220,340,352 Units outstanding. 

As a result of the Conversion, the share capital of the Company is now composed of 774,849,080 

common shares and 443,082,050 preferred shares.  

 

São Paulo, June 12th, 2024. 

 

 

Iguatemi S.A. 

Guido Barbosa de Oliveira  

CFO and Investor Relations Officer 


